
SUSTAINABLY  DEVELOPING  THE  OUTBACK

PUBLIC  NOTICE

Bedourie  Aquatic  Centre  Closure

Please  be advised  the Bedourie  Aquatic  Centre  will be closed  until further

notice  due  to increased  Chlorine  levels  in order  to balance  the pool.

Council  apologies  for  any  inconvenience.

Please  contact  Kurt  Ball on 4746  1623  if you have  any  questions.

Trevor  Stewart

INFRASTRUCTURE  MANAGER

8 January  2020
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